
House of Hope, one of 

Naz’s Local Missions 

partners, is in need of 

donations to help furnish 

the new apartments 

which were partially 

funded through a 

$75,000.00 donation 

from Nazareth last fall.  

Go to Naz Next Steps to 

get a complete list of the 

items that are needed.  Donations may be dropped 

off to the Reception Desk during the week or at the 

Welcome Desk on Sunday mornings. With any  

questions, please email info@naz.org or call the 

church office at 319-266-7589. 

Living together in God’s amazing grace, we invite all people 

to know Christ, grow in Christ, and make Christ known. 
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Nazareth Evangelical  
Lutheran Church 
7401 University Avenue  
Cedar Falls, Iowa 50613 
319.266.7589 
 
 

Sunday Worship Services 
9:00 a.m. & 10:45 a.m. 
 
 

Pastor Brian King 
Senior Pastor 
brian.king@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Denny Hanson 
Associate Pastor 
dennis.hanson@naz.org 
 
 

Pastor Bob Ericson 
Visitation/Teaching Pastor 
bob.ericson@naz.org 
 
 

Office Hours 
9:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. 
Monday - Thursday 
9:00 a.m. to Noon 
Friday 
 
 

Prayer Chain 
Call the church office  
to have your concern  
placed on the Prayer Chain. 

 

Connect with Nazareth!  
www.naz.org 
facebook.com/MyNazareth 
twitter.com/mynazchurch 
instagram.com/mynazchurch 
 
Be Invitational! 
Invite your family, friends,  
and neighbors to worship 
with us at Nazareth. 

Serve and Get Connected 

How Stories and a Loving Presence 

can Impact our Lives 

Donations Needed 

NewAldaya is seeking volunteers to assist with a 

variety of needs.  Would you like to learn more?  Sign 

up today at Naz Next Steps so that a volunteer 

coordinator from NewAldaya can help you find a 

great way to serve where you are called! 

TeenServe is  coming to the Cedar Valley July 8-14, 

and registration is now open for all junior high and 

high school students who would like to participate!  

The cost is $300.00 for the week which includes all 

meals, a shirt and program materials.  Students will 

stay overnight throughout the week at Carver Middle 

School in Waterloo, and will go to their worksites in 

small groups from there each day.  Every Nazareth 

confirmand who attends will receive 18 service 

credits.  To get signed up, submit your check for 

$300 payable to Nazareth with “TeenServe 

Registration” in the subject line and email 

lori.haag@naz.org to request the registration 

materials.  Adult chaperones are also needed.  With 

questions, email Pastor Brian at brian.king@naz.org. 

Kits and Quilts ministry is looking for new or gently 

used fabric (cotton or cotton/blend) or remnants 

suitable to cut into squares for our quilts.  We are 

also in need of new or gently used lightweight 

blankets or flannel sheets to use as fillers in the 

quilts.  Please bring donations to the Reception Desk.  

Help Us Purchase New Pew Bibles and Hymnals!   Once 

every few decades, we need to update our Pew Bibles and 

Service Hymnals in the Worship Center.  While donations of any 

amount are welcomed, for a donation of $30, you can purchase 

one new English Standard Version Pew Bible and one new 

Evangelical Lutheran Worship Hymnal, which will be placed into 

the pews  These donations can be made to the glory of God, or 

in honor or memory of a loved one.  Please go to the Welcome 

Desk to sign up and donate.  Or, for those who wish to donate 

without a published memorial, please write a check and place it 

directly into the offering plate indicating “Bibles/Hymnals” on the 

subject line.   

U.S. and World Missions 

The Stamberg Family, Nazareth’s U.S. and World 

Mission Partners working with SENDNorth in 

Alaska, have the following prayer requests: 

 Safety in traveling 

 Emotional stamina while we visit with many 

different people 

 That God will raise up many new people to 

serve in Alaska and Canada 

 That we will get adequate time of rest while 

we are on Home Service 

 That God will bring in the remaining monthly 

support that we need 

To learn more, go to www.naz.org/missions.html. 



April 22, 2018 Naz Notes 

Sermon  - How Stories and a Loving Presence can Impact our Lives 

 - Dave Welter 

Today’s Texts - Proverbs 17:22 and Jeremiah 29:11 

         - 2 Corinthians 4:17-18 and John 13:7 

 

9:00 a.m. 

Prelude - Variation on “I Know that My Redeemer Lives” (arr. Cherwien) 

Gathering Hymn - Blessed Assurance - #699 (blue) 

Children’s Song - Go, My Children, With My Blessing 

Offering - Coming Home (Kirkpatrick/McDonald) 

 - Nazareth Choir 

Communion - O Christ the Same 

       - Lord, Speak to Us, that We May Speak 

       - I Love to Tell the Story  

Postlude - Variation on “I Know that My Redeemer Lives” (arr. Cherwien) 

 

10:45 a.m. 

Opening Worship - Burning in My Soul 

Offering - Good Good Father 

Communion - Come As You Are 

Closing Worship - This is Amazing Grace 

 

Worship Assistants: 

Nathaniel Parrish, Director of Music and Worship Arts (9:00) 

Jordan McDonald, Director of Music and Worship Arts (10:45) 

Nicki Toliver, Choir Director (9:00) 

Anne Mershon, Reader (9:00) 

Colby Cryer, Reader (10:45) 

 

As we live in response to God's amazing grace and love, the people of Nazareth value 

Welcome to Our Visitors!   

Whether you’re visiting from across town or 

out of state, we are so glad you are here!  

Please take a moment to stop by the 

Welcome Desk for an information packet 

and a special gift just for you.   

Today at Nazareth Announcements 

Take a moment to write your 

reflections about today’s texts and/

or teaching below.  Share these 

thoughts and ideas with your 

friends and family throughout the 

week! 

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________

___________________________ 

Now is the time to get registered for this year’s 

Global Leadership Summit!  At the Summit, you 

will find fresh, actionable and inspiring 

leadership content from a world-class faculty at 

a convenient location near you. The local host 

is Orchard Hill Church, and the cost is $109 per 

person.  Sigh up today at Naz Next Steps or 

email julia.voss@naz.org with questions.  

EPIC Scholarships provide a minimum award 

of $100 per school year for Nazareth students 

who attend Wartburg, Luther or Grandview 

College.  These scholarships are paid directly 

from Nazareth to the colleges.  The application 

deadline is May 1.  Students can pick up an 

application at the Welcome Desk today.  

Applications should be submitted to Jan 

Glaspie in the church office.  Please email Jan 

at jan.glaspie@naz.org with questions. 

The Wednesday Family Meal for this week is 

rib patty sandwiches, baked beans, mixed fruit, 

and ice cream sundaes.  The meal is served 

from 5:00-5:45 p.m. Please note that the last 

Wednesday Family Meal for this school year 

will be on May 2. 

Thursday Fellowship Lunch is served at noon 

and will include chicken over biscuits, peas, red 

jello with bananas, and dessert.   

BIGhouse will be offering a Square One class, 

taught by Sally Baker, during the month of May 

for high school students.  Email Kristina 

McBurney at kristina.mcburney@naz.org to get 

all of the details. 

BASIC will be hosting a college-age lunch at 

Orchard Hill Church next Sunday, April 29, 

immediately following the conclusion of the 

second worship service.  Email Sara Rockow at 

sara.rockow@naz.org with questions. 

The flowers at the altar and the pulpit are in        

celebration of National Playground Safety Week -   

encouraging each of us to supervise children in play 

areas and to be sure the surfacing is thick enough. 

The flowers at the piano are in memory of Scott 

Engen from Lee and Marlene.  “Behold, I stand at the 

door and knock; if anyone hears my voice and opens 

the door, I will come in to him and eat with him, and he 

with me.”  (Revelation 3:20) 

Hospitalized (as of April 18):   

Darlene Holmes and Jean Hanson 

Our Deepest Sympathy the family and friends of   

Sharon Bowling as they mourn her death; and to Dave 

McDermott as he grieves the death of his sister. 

2018 Membership Directories are now available at 

the  Welcome Desk.  Information sheets about New 

Members are at the Welcome Desk as well.  Please 

stop by today to pick up your copy! 

Mark Your Calendars 

Children, Student and College Ministries are 

nearing the end of the school year for 2018.  Here are 

a few important dates to note: 

 The final meeting of KidzWOW and JUMP56 for 

this school year is THIS Wednesday, April 25. 

 The CHAOS MIME will be presented at 6:30 p.m. 

this Wednesday, April 25, in the Naz Worship 

Center.  All are welcome to attend! 

 The final Thursday meeting of BASIC for this 

school year is THIS Thursday, April 26. 

 Confirmation Sunday, honoring our 9th grade 

Confirmands, is next Sunday, April 29, at the 10:45 

worship service. 

 The final meeting of CHAOS and BIGhouse for this 

school year is Wednesday, May 2. 

 VBS Registration for kids and volunteers begins on 

Sunday, May 6. 

 The final meeting of KidzRock and Confirmation 

for this school year is Sunday, May 20. 

 Graduation Sunday is Sunday, May 27. 

 Vacation Bible School is June 10-14. 

 


